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Desert Places Blake Crouch 2011 Andrew Z Thomas is a
successful writer of suspense thrillers, living the
dream at this lake house in the peidmont of North
Carolina. One afternoon in late spring, he receives a
bizarre letter that eventually threatens his career, his
sanity, and the lives of everyone he loves. A murderer
is designing his future, and for the life of him Andrew
can't get away.
Robert Ludlum's The Paris Option Robert Ludlum
2010-04-01 For 30 years, Robert Ludlum's novels have set
the standard for the finest in international intrigue
and suspense. With an unbroken string of bestsellers in
almost every country in the world, Robert Ludlum's books
have been enjoyed by hundreds of millions of readers,
and are widely acknowledged as classics in the field.
Now, after the bestselling Covert-One novels The Hades
Factor and The Cassandra Compact comes the third
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

thrilling novel in the series - The Paris Option. A
fiery explosion in the dark of night shatters one of the
laboratory buildings in Paris's esteemed Pasteur
Institute. Among the dead is Emile Chambord, one of the
leaders in the global race to create a molecular - or
DNA - computer. Unfortunately, Professor Chambord kept
the details of his work secret, and his notes were
apparently destroyed in either the bomb blast or the
raging fire that followed. The scientific community does
not expect a workable DNA computer to be developed for
years. But suddenly U.S. fighter jets disappear from
radar screens for a full five minutes, and there's no
explanation. Utilities across the Western states cease
functioning, and all telecommunications abruptly stop,
with devastating consequences. This is not the work of a
clever hacker, although Washington, worried about a
panic, assures the public it is. Only the enormous power
and speed of a DNA computer could have caused such
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havoc. Under the cover of visiting his friend Marty
Zellerbach, who was severely injured when the Pasteur
lab was destroyed, Covert-One agent Jon Smith flies to
Paris to search for the connection between the Pasteur
explosion and the forces now wielding the computer.
Following a trail that leads him across two continents,
Smith uncovers a web of deception that threatens to
wreck havoc and forever reshape the world.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia Experiment - Free
Preview (first 9 chapters) Kyle Mills 2013-02-26 With
U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by internal power
struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy, the president
has been forced to establish his own clandestine group-Covert-One. It's activated only as a last resort, when
the threat is on a global scale and time is running out.
THE UTOPIA EXPERIMENT When Dresner Industries unveils
the Merge, a device that is destined to revolutionize
the world and make the personal computer and smartphone
obsolete, Covert-One operative Colonel Jon Smith is
assigned to assess its military potential. He discovers
that enhanced vision, real-time battlefield displays,
unbreakable security, and near-perfect marksmanship are
only the beginning of a technology that will change the
face of warfare forever--and one that must be kept out
of the hands of America's enemies at all costs.
Meanwhile, in the mountains of Afghanistan, CIA
operative Randi Russell encounters an entire village of
murdered Afghans--all equipped with enhanced Merge
technology that even the Agency didn't know existed. As
Smith and Russell delve into the circumstances
surrounding the Afghans' deaths, they're quickly blocked
by someone who seems to have access to the highest
levels of the military--a person that even the president
knows nothing about. Is the Merge really as secure as
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

its creator claims? And what secrets about its
development is the Pentagon so desperate to hide? Smith
and Russell are determined to learn the truth. But they
may pay for it with their lives . . .
The Icarus Agenda Robert Ludlum 2014-04-29 Colorado
Congressman Evan Kendrick is trying to live out his term
quietly when a political mole reveals his deepest
secret: Kendrick was the anonymous hero who freed the
hostages held by Arab terrorists in the American embassy
in Masqat, and then silently disappeared. Now, brought
into the light, Kendrick is a target, pursued by the
terrorists he once outwitted. Together with the
beautiful woman who saved his life, Kendrick enters a
deadly arena where the only currency is blood, where
frightened whispers speak of violence yet to come, and
where the fate of the free world may ultimately rest in
the powerful hands of a mysterious figure known only as
the Mahdi. Praise for Robert Ludlum and The Icarus
Agenda “[Robert] Ludlum is light-years beyond his
literary competition in piling plot twist upon plot
twist, until the mesmerized reader is held captive. . .
. Ludlum pulls out all the stops.”—Chicago Tribune “[An]
intricate story of conspiracies within conspiracies . .
. Once you start reading you just can’t stop.”—Library
Journal “Readers will be hooked.”—The New York Times
When Smiles Fade Paige Dearth 2013 Emma was unloved from
the moment she was born. Her earliest memory is being
severely beaten by her father, Pepper Murphy, when she
was just eight-yearsold. Seething with resentment over
the sacrifice of his dreams for a woman he cares little
about and children he never wanted, Pepper chooses to
blame his older daughter. Her mother, Valerie, makes
matters worse with her verbal abuse, leaving Emma
isolated with a man that had no boundaries in punishing

2/13

Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 7, 2022 by
guest

his daughter, taking his abuse to unimaginable levels.
Emma's father's coldblooded beatings and the ultimate
abuse to which he subjects her, lays the foundation of
the person she becomes. As she matures into a
resourceful teenager, she is unwilling and unable to
stifle her desire for revenge. Reaching her breaking
point she can no longer control the impulse to fight
back and finally takes matters into her own hands.
Having learned the art of hatred from her father and the
mastery of manipulation from her mother, young Emma now
sets out to make a better life for herself, leaving the
memory of the abused child she had once been behind her.
Hardened by the heartless brutality she encounters and
the dangerous situations she must overcome in the course
of her journey, she faces every challenge that comes her
way in her quest for a normal life for herself and for
those she loves. Finally a person emerges from within
that guides her toward a better life until she learns of
a secret that sets her on the path of ultimate
redemption.
The Sigma Protocol Robert Ludlum 2002-10-13 When a
childhood friend unexpectedly attempts to murder him in
Switzerland, an American investment banker begins to
unravel a mystery involving his famous financier father
and a mysterious OSS case code-named Sigma. Reprint.
Robert Ludlum's the Ares Decision James H. Cobb 2011
With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by internal
power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy, the
President is forced to establish his own clandestine
group - Covert-One - selected from the very best
operators America has to offer. It is only activated as
a last resort, when the threat is on a global scale and
time is running out. In Northern Uganda an American
Special Forces team is wiped out by a group of normally
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

peaceful farmers. Video of the attack shows even women
and children possessing almost supernatural speed and
strength, consumed with a rage that makes them immune to
pain, fear, and all but the most devastating injuries.
Covert-One's top operative, Army microbiologist Colonel
Jon Smith, is sent to investigate the attack and finds
evidence of a parasitic infection that for centuries has
been causing violent insanity and then going dormant.
This time, though, it's different. The infection is
purposely being kept alive and the director of Iranian
Intelligence is in Uganda trying to make a deal for a
biological weapon to unleash on the West. As Smith and
his team are cut off from all outside support, they
begin to suspect that forces much more powerful than the
Iranians are in play - forces that can be traced to
Washington itself.
Robert Ludlum's The Moscow Vector Robert Ludlum
2007-04-01 For the past three decades Robert Ludlum's
bestselling novels have been enjoyed by hundreds of
millions of readers worldwide and have set the standard
against which all other thrillers are measured. His
Covert-One series has been among his most beloved
creations. Now comes the latest thrilling novel in the
series: Robert Ludlum's The Moscow Vector At an
international conference in Prague, Lt. Col. Jon Smith,
an Army research doctor specializing in infectious
diseases and secretly an agent attached to Covert-One,
is contacted by a Russian colleague, Dr. Valentine
Petrenko. Petrenko is concerned about a small cluster of
mysterious deaths in Moscow and about the Russian
government's refusal to release publicly any information
or data on the outbreak. When the two meet, they are
attacked by a group of mysterious men and Petrenko is
killed. His notes and medical samples are lost, and
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Smith barely escapes with his life. At the same time, a
series of government officials around the world are
coming down with a mysterious, fast-acting virus with a
100% fatality rate. These deaths are somehow related to
the increasing militarism from the new Russian
government, headed by the autocratic and ambitious
President Victor Dudarev. With few clues and precious
little time, Smith and Covert-One must unravel this
mysterious plot and find the mysterious figure who
stands at the center of it all. .
The Immortalists Kyle Mills 2011 "What would you do to
save the life of your child? It's a question
microbiologist Richard Draman thought he'd answered when
he walked away from his career to focus on curing a
genetic defect that is causing his daughter to age at a
wildly accelerated rate. But now he and his wife Carly
are being forced to come to terms with the fact that
eight-year-old Susie's time is running out. Then they
receive an unexpected gift: startling new research into
the fundamental secrets of life that could be the
miracle they've been looking for. When Richard is
arrested on a trumped-up charge of having stolen the
data, he takes his family and runs, seeking out a
retired special-forces operative and old friend to help
dig up the truth behind the controversial experiments.
Determined to either save Susie's life or die trying,
the Dramans plunge into a bloody conflict between two
powerful factions vying for control of a discovery that
could change the face of humanity" -- from author's web
site.
The Little Book of Breaking 80 - How to Shoot in the 70s
(Almost) Every Time You Play Golf Shane Jones 2013-09-01
Shane Jones had been a golf enthusiast for many years,
yet he rarely broke 80 in his games. He watched what
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

others did and found that golfers, non-professional and
professional alike, shared common traits for a good
game. He compiled what he noticed, put it to practice,
and wrote this book about his findings.
Robert Ludlum's(TM) The Ares Decision Kyle Mills
2011-10-04 With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by
internal power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy,
the President was forced to establish his own
clandestine group--Covert-One--only activated as a last
resort, when the threat is on a global scale and time is
running out. In northern Uganda, an American special
forces team is decimated by a group of normally peaceful
farmers. Video of the attack shows even women and
children possessing almost supernatural speed and
strength, consumed with a rage that makes them immune to
pain, fear, and all but the most devastating injuries.
Covert-One's top operative, army microbiologist Colonel
Jon Smith, is sent to investigate the attack and finds
evidence of a parasitic infection that for centuries has
been causing violent insanity and then going dormant.
This time, though, it's different. The parasite had been
purposely kept alive and crudely transmitted in acts of
terrorism. Now the director of Iranian Intelligence is
in Uganda trying to obtain this biological weapon to
unleash it on the West. Smith and his team are ambushed
and cut off from all outside support just as they begin
to suspect that forces much more powerful than the
Iranians are in play-forces that can be traced to
Washington itself.
The Bourne Ultimatum Robert Ludlum 2012-06-26 #1 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER At a small-town carnival, two men,
each mysteriously summoned by telegram, witness a
bizarre killing. The telegrams are signed “Jason
Bourne.” Only they know Bourne’s true identity and
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understand that the telegrams are really a message from
Bourne’s mortal enemy, Carlos, known also as the Jackal,
the world’s deadliest and most elusive terrorist. And
furthermore, they know what the Jackal wants: a final
confrontation with Bourne. Now David Webb, professor of
Oriental studies, husband, and father, must do what he
hoped never to do again—assume the terrible identity of
Jason Bourne. His plan is simple: to infiltrate the
politically and economically omnipotent Medusan group
and use himself as bait to lure the cunning Jackal into
a deadly trap—a trap from which only one of them will
escape.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Janson Command Paul Garrison
2012-02-14 Paul Janson, a character first featured in
Robert Ludlum's bestselling novel The Janson Directive,
has a new goal: save the world, one operative, one
mission, one redemption at a time. Reformed from his
days of covert-operations, Paul Janson has set a new
mission for himself. Working in partnership with
champion sharpshooter Jessica Kincaid, he rehabilitates
disenchanted agents and helps them create new lives
outside of the violent intelligence sector. These former
operatives then form a network of support for Janson
when it comes to his other job--Janson also takes on
independent assignments. For a fee, he'll use his skills
to resolve international crises. But only those actions
that he believes contribute to the greater good of all.
Whether he's rescuing an American doctor from Somalian
pirates, attacking militant thugs intent on murdering a
West African public servant agitating for human rights,
or hunting the money-lenders who capitalize on barbaric
civil war, Janson stays honest with three simple rules:
1) No torture. 2) No civilian casualties. 3) No killing
anyone who doesn't try to kill them. Yet with his
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

commitment to doing what is right--while facing canny
intelligence operatives, ruthless warlords, deep sea
marauders, or brutal dictators--Janson finds that his
most difficult task is figuring out if he's fighting for
the good side.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Patriot Attack -- Free Preview
(first 8 chapters) Kyle Mills 2015-08-11 Robert Ludlum's
bestselling Covert-One series continues with an exciting
new novel by New York Times bestselling author Kyle
Mills. An attack on a Japanese warship brings Japan and
China to the brink of war. Meanwhile, top Covert-One
operative Colonel Jon Smith is sent on a mission to
recover mysterious material from the wreckage of the
Fukushima nuclear reactor. When Smith fails to return,
CIA agent Randi Russell heads off on an unsanctioned
mission to find him. She quickly discovers that the
missing samples may be evidence that Japan, led by
hawkish military chief of staff Masao Takahashi, has
been secretly developing next-generation weapon systems
in preparation for a conflict with China. If the CovertOne team can't prevent General Takahashi from provoking
a war, the entire world will be dragged into a battle
certain to kill tens of millions of people and leave
much of planet uninhabitable for centuries.
Robert Ludlum's the Ares Decision 2012
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia Experiment Kyle Mills
2013-03-26 With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by
internal power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy,
the president has been forced to establish his own
clandestine group--Covert-One. It's activated only as a
last resort, when the threat is on a global scale and
time is running out.The Utopia Experiment When Dresner
Industries unveils the Merge, a device that is destined
to revolutionize the world and make the personal
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computer and smartphone obsolete, Covert-One operative
Colonel Jon Smith is assigned to assess its military
potential. He discovers that enhanced vision, real-time
battlefield displays, unbreakable security, and nearperfect marksmanship are only the beginning of a
technology that will change the face of warfare forever-and one that must be kept out of the hands of America's
enemies at all costs. Meanwhile, in the mountains of
Afghanistan, CIA operative Randi Russell encounters an
entire village of murdered Afghans--all equipped with
enhanced Merge technology that even the Agency didn't
know existed. As Smith and Russell delve into the
circumstances surrounding the Afghans' deaths, they're
quickly blocked by someone who seems to have access to
the highest levels of the military--a person that even
the president knows nothing about. Is the Merge really
as secure as its creator claims? And what secrets about
its development is the Pentagon so desperate to hide?
Smith and Russell are determined to learn the truth. But
they may pay for it with their lives . . .
Robert Ludlum's The Lazarus Vendetta Robert Ludlum
2007-04-01 For the past three decades Robert Ludlum's
bestselling novels have been enjoyed by hundreds of
millions of readers worldwide and have set the standard
against which all other thrillers are measured. His
Covert-One series has been among his most beloved
creations and now comes the latest thrilling novel in
the series. The Lazarus Movement, the dominant force in
the eco-conscious, "anti-technology" protest movement,
has sent rumblings down the halls of the world's
intelligence agencies. Led by a mysterious, never-seen
figure known only as Lazarus, this increasingly
prominent group is believed by some to be preparing a
bold strike. When an attack on a nano-technology
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

research facility leaves thousands dead--- protestors
and scientists alike---from what appears to be a cloud
of inadvertently released but gruesomely deadly
nanobots, pandemonium reigns. Lt. Col. Jon Smith is
activated by Covert-One to find and uncover the truth
about Lazarus where all others have failed. As Smith
slowly uncovers the deadly underpinnings of the group,
he soon learns that the Lazarus Movement is only the
very tip of the iceberg in a deadly scheme that
threatens billions of lives and will forever change the
nature of the world itself.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne Ascendancy Eric Van
Lustbader 2014-06-10 Now, New York Times bestselling
writer Eric Van Lustbader carries on Jason Bourne's
story with a new novel about the rogue secret agent who
has lost his memory . . . In this thrilling and
absorbing new novel Jason Bourne is faced with an
impossible mission. He has been hired to impersonate a
high-level government minister at a political summit
meeting in Qatar, shielding the minister from any
assassination attempts. Suddenly, armed gunmen storm the
room, killing everyone but Bourne. Their target,
however, isn't the minister Bourne impersonates....it is
Bourne himself. Kidnapped and transported to an
underground bunker, Bourne finds himself face-to-face
with an infamous terrorist named El Ghadan ("Tomorrow").
El Ghadan holds as his captive Soraya Moore, former codirector of Treadstone, and a close friend to Bourne,
along with her two year old daughter. Meanwhile, the
President of the United States is in the midst of
brokering a historic peace treaty between the Israelis
and the Palestinians-an event that El Ghadan is
desperate to prevent. He demands that Bourne carry out a
special mission: kill the President. If Bourne refuses,
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Soraya and her daughter will die. Bourne must make a
monstrous choice: save Soraya and her daughter, or save
the President.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Geneva Strategy Jamie
Freveletti 2015-02-03 On one evening in Washington, DC,
several high-ranking members of government disappear in
a mass kidnapping. Among the kidnapped is Nick Rendel, a
computer software coding expert in charge of drone
programming and strategy. He is the victim with the most
dangerous knowledge, including confidential passwords
and codes that are used to program the drones. If
revealed, his kidnappers could reprogram the drones to
strike targets within the United States. Jon Smith and
the Covert One team begin a worldwide search to recover
the officials, but as the first kidnapping victims are
rescued, they show disturbing signs of brainwashing or
mind-altering drugs. Smith's investigation leads him to
Fort Detrick, where a researcher, Dr. Laura Taylor, had
been attempting to create a drug to wipe memory from
soldiers suffering from post-traumatic stress syndrome.
But Dr. Taylor's research was suspended almost a year
ago, when she was placed in a mental institution. Now,
if Smith doesn't figure out the brainwashing drug, and
track down the kidnapped Nick Rendel, the kidnappers
will soon have the power to carry out drone strikes
anywhere in the world....
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Janus Reprisal Jamie Freveletti
2012-09-11 With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by
internal power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy,
the president was forced to establish his own
clandestine group--Covert-One. It is activated only as a
last resort, when the threat is on a global scale and
time is running out. THE JANUS REPRISAL It begins with a
terrorist attack. Covert-One operative Colonel Jon Smith
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

is attending a conference in The Hague on infectious
diseases, together with leading scientists and political
figures from around the world. Without warning, the
conference hotel is consumed in a bloodbath. Smith is
caught in the crossfire and barely escapes . . . but not
before discovering a picture of himself and two other
targets in the pocket of one of the shooters. But the
hotel is not the only location under attack in The
Hague. Bombs are going off at the train station, the
airport, and the International Criminal Court, where
Pakistani warlord Oman Dattar is being held while he's
tried for crimes against humanity. In the resulting
chaos, the prisoner escapes. Dattar nurses a special
hatred for the United States and its allies. With his
freedom, and access to a mysterious new weapon, Dattar
puts in motion a murderous, ambitious plot to exact his
revenge and bring down the West once and for all--unless
Covert-One can stop him.
The Janson Directive Robert Ludlum 2008-07 His quiet
life away from U.S. Consular Operations disrupted by the
terrorist kidnapping of billionaire Peter Novak, Paul
Janson assembles a rescue team of former colleagues only
to find himself targeted by his foes. Reprint.
The Lost Goddess Tom Knox 2012-02-02 From the
internationally bestselling author of The Genesis
Secret-a seductive, exotic new thriller In the silent
caves beneath France, young archaeologist Julia Kerrigan
unearths an ancient skull-with a hole bored through the
forehead. After she reveals her discovery, her mentor is
brutally murdered. Deep in the jungles of Southeast
Asia, photographer Jake Thurby is offered a mysterious
assignment by a beautiful Cambodian lawyer who is
investigating finds at the two-thousand-year-old Plain
of Jars-finds that shadowy forces want kept secret. From
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the temples of Angkor Wat and the wild streets of
Bangkok to the prehistoric caves in Western Europe, what
links Jake's and Julia's discoveries is a strange,
demonic woman whose unquenchable thirst for vengeanceand the horrors she seeks to avenge- are truly shocking.
Readers have become enthralled by Knox's vivid blend of
buccaneering modern adventure, gothic horror, and grand
intellectual puzzles. The Lost Goddess is his most
exciting novel to date.
Robert Ludlum's The Ares Decision ROBERT LUDLUM 2011
With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by internal
power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy, the
President was forced to establish his own clandestine
group, Covert-One. It is only activated as a last
resort, when the threat is on a global scale and time is
running out. In northern Uganda, an American special
forces team is decimated by a group of normally peaceful
farmers. Video of the attack shows even women and
children possessing almost supernatural speed and
strength, consumed with a rage that makes them immune to
pain, fear, and all but the most devastating injuries.
Covert-One's top operative, army microbiologist Colonel
Jon Smith, is sent to investigate the attack and finds
evidence of a parasitic infection that for centuries has
been causing violent insanity and then going dormant.
This time, though, it's different. The parasite had been
purposely kept alive and crudely transmitted in acts of
terrorism. Now the director of Iranian Intelligence is
in Uganda trying to obtain this biological weapon to
unleash it on the West. Smith and his team are ambushed
and cut off from all outside support just as they begin
to suspect that forces much more powerful than the
Iranians are in play-forces that can be traced to
Washington itself.
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

Robert Ludlum's The Altman Code Robert Ludlum 2007-04-01
New York Times Bestselling Series For three decades,
Robert Ludlum's bestselling novels have set the standard
in almost every country in the world against which all
other novels of international intrigue are measured. Now
The Altman Code is the latest volume in the series of
novels featuring Robert Ludlum's Covert-One. In the
middle of the night, on the dark waterside docks of
Shanghai, a photographer is recording cargo being
secretly loaded when he's brutally killed and his camera
destroyed. Shortly thereafter Covert-One director Fred
Klein brings the word to the President that there's a
Chinese cargo ship rumored to be carrying tons of
chemicals to be used by a rogue nation to create new
biological weapons. The President cannot let the ship
land and risk the consequences of a new stockpile of
deadly chemical weapons. Klein is ordered to get the
President solid proof of what the Chinese ship is
ferrying. Covert-One agent Jon Smith is sent to
rendezvous in Taiwan with another agent who has acquired
the ship's true manifest. But before Smith can get the
document, the two agents are ambushed, the second agent
is murdered, the proof is destroyed, and Smith escapes
with only his life, scant clues to mystery behind the
cargo ship, and a verbal message---the President's
biological father is still alive, held prisoner by the
Chinese for fifty years. As the Chinese cargo ship draws
ever closer to its end port, Smith must race against the
clock to uncover the truth about the ship and its cargo,
a truth that probes the deepest secrets of the Chinese
ruling party, the faction in Washington working to
undermine the elected government, and the international
cabal who is thrusting the world to the very brink of
war.

8/13

Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 7, 2022 by
guest

Dragon Clive Cussler 2011-02-08 A PLUNDERED TREASURE IN
THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS . . . A NUCLEAR EXPLOSION IN THE
PACIFIC . . . AN EVIL PLOT TO BRING THE WEST TO ITS
KNEES! A Japanese cargo ship bound for the United States
is instantly, thunderously vaporized by Japanese
fanatics with a chilling plan to devastate and destroy
the Western powers. While Washington bureaucrats
scramble, a brutal industrialist commands his blackmail
scheme from a secret island control center. But from the
ocean depths, NUMA agent DIRK PITT® is igniting a daring
counterattack. Battling death-dealing robots and a
human-hunting descendant of samurai warriors, Pitt alone
controls the West’s secret ace in the hole: a tidal wave
of destruction waiting to be triggered on the ocean
floor!
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Arctic Event Robert Ludlum
2007-09-26 On a remote island in the Canadian Arctic,
researchers discover the wreckage of a mysterious World
War II-era aircraft, a discovery that forces the Russian
Federation into a shocking admission. The unmarked plane
is a Soviet strategic bomber that disappeared with its
crew more than fifty years ago while carrying two metric
tons of weaponized anthrax. Desperate to prevent a
political and diplomatic firestorm, the U.S. president
dispatches a Covert-One team led by Lieutenant Colonel
Jon Smith to the crash site. But others have reached the
frigid, windswept island first, including an
international arms dealer and his crew of vicious
mercenaries. As for the Russians, they are lying: a
second, even deadlier secret rests within the hulk of
the lost bomber, a secret the Russians are willing to
kill to protect. Trapped in a polar wilderness, Smith
and his team find themselves fighting a savage war on
two front--against an enemy they can see and another
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

hiding within their own ranks.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia Experiment Kyle Mills
2013-03-26 With U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by
internal power struggles and paralyzed by bureaucracy,
the president has been forced to establish his own
clandestine group--Covert-One. It's activated only as a
last resort, when the threat is on a global scale and
time is running out. THE UTOPIA EXPERIMENT When Dresner
Industries unveils the Merge, a device that is destined
to revolutionize the world and make the personal
computer and smartphone obsolete, Covert-One operative
Colonel Jon Smith is assigned to assess its military
potential. He discovers that enhanced vision, real-time
battlefield displays, unbreakable security, and nearperfect marksmanship are only the beginning of a
technology that will change the face of warfare forever-and one that must be kept out of the hands of America's
enemies at all costs. Meanwhile, in the mountains of
Afghanistan, CIA operative Randi Russell encounters an
entire village of murdered Afghans--all equipped with
enhanced Merge technology that even the Agency didn't
know existed. As Smith and Russell delve into the
circumstances surrounding the Afghans' deaths, they're
quickly blocked by someone who seems to have access to
the highest levels of the military--a person that even
the president knows nothing about. Is the Merge really
as secure as its creator claims? And what secrets about
its development is the Pentagon so desperate to hide?
Smith and Russell are determined to learn the truth. But
they may pay for it with their lives . . .
Robert Ludlum's The Hades Factor Robert Ludlum
2010-04-01 Robert Ludlum has been acclaimed as the
master of .suspense and international intrigue. His many
books have thrilled millions of readers, reaching the
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top of bestsellers lists the world over and setting a
standard that has never been surpassed. Now, from the
imagination of one of America's greatest storytellers
comes Robert Ludlum's The Hades Factor--a thrilling new
entry in the Covert-One series. A homeless man in
Boston, an Army Major in California, and a teenage girl
in Atlanta all die suddenly and painfully--each a victim
of an unknown doomsday virus. For three days, a team of
scientists is a U.S. government laboratory has been
frantically trying to unlock the virus's secrets. When
the leading researcher from that lab, Lt. Col. Jonathan
Smith, returns from overseas, he barely survives a
series of well-orchestrated attempts made on his life.
By the time Smith eludes his pursuers and makes it home,
he discovers that the virus has claimed its fourth
victim, Dr. Sophia Russell--Smith's fiancee. Devastated
and enraged, Smith quickly uncovers evidence that his
lover's death was no accident--that someone out there
has the virus, and the pandemic that threatens hundreds
of millions of lives is no accident. But wherever he
turns, Smith finds that some unseen force has blocked
his quest for information. Not knowing whom to trust,
Smith assembles a private team to search for the truth
behind the deadly virus. While the death toll mounts,
their quest leads to the highest levels of power and the
darkest corners of the earth, as they match wits with a
determined genius--and as the fate of the world lies in
the balance.
Robert Ludlum's The Patriot Attack Kyle Mills 2016-09-22
Japan and China are thrown close to the brink of war
when a Japanese warship is attacked. Meanwhile top
Covert-One operative Jon Smith is sent to recover
mysterious material from the wrecked Fukushima nuclear
reactor. Smith vanishes, and CIA agent Randi Russell
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

goes on an unsanctioned mission to find him. She
discovers that the missing samples may be evidence that
Japan, led by Chief of Staff Masao Takahashi, has been
developing next-generation weapons systems in
preparation for a conflict with China. The Covert-One
team must prevent Takahashi from sparking a war, or the
world will be dragged into a battle certain to kill tens
of millions of people and leave much of the planet
uninhabitable.
An Affair to Remember Harkeerat Anand 2014-05-01 Filled
with cheesy motivational posters, computer workstations
crammed side by side, dumb bosses/ blondes and bored
employees looking for a career change – ABCDEF Corp., a
software giant, rankles with a sameness of a suffocating
software giant’s existence. Until one man and his best
friend take things into their hands. What follows is a
series of misadventures, flushing both men down a pinkcaked urinal of self-destruction. Set in a city that
once was, in an IT giant that once was, the two men
journey through a cobweb of friendship, ambition,
embezzlement, crime, and most importantly, love. Will
they survive ABCDEF Corp.? More so, will ABCDEF Corp.
survive them? Peppy, wild and bitterly sarcastic, An
Affair to Remember! is a modern-day retelling of a
decades-old classic.
The Tristan Betrayal Robert Ludlum 2003-10-28 Working
for the U.S.'s secret intelligence forces in Europe
during the second World War, Stephen Metcalf undertakes
a bold plan for which he must locate and betray a former
lover in order to protect free-world interests. 750,000
first printing.
Dark Justice Jack Higgins 2005-08-02 Jack Higgins pits
the heroic covert intelligence team of Blake Johnson and
Sean Dillon against a hidden foe in a very different
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kind of game—with a very different set of rules.
The Cassandra Compact Robert Ludlum 2010-02-25 A
brilliant Covert-One novel from 'the real Titan of the
genre' GQ Yuri Danko, an officer in the medical division
of Russia's security service, is murdered in a spray of
assassin's bullets. Now Covert-One's Jon Smith has
Danko's classified papers, and he's unearthed a
terrifying global conspiracy. A Serb terrorist has been
despatched from Russia to smuggle hazardous vials of a
deadly bacteria into the United States. His mission: to
deliver them to an unknown US government agent. Then
both men are murdered, and the deadly bacteria is
stolen...It's up to Lt Col. Smith to find the madman who
possesses it, before he holds a defenseless world
hostage with the power to render the human race extinct.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne Imperative Eric Van
Lustbader 2012-06-05 The man Jason Bourne fishes out of
the freezing sea is near death, half-drowned and
bleeding profusely from a gunshot wound. He awakens with
no memory of who he is or why he was shot-and Bourne is
eerily reminded of his own amnesia. Then Bourne
discovers that the Mossad agent named Rebeka is so
determined to find this injured man that she has gone
off the grid, cut her ties to her agency, and is now
being stalked by Mossad's most feared killer. Do the
answers to these mysteries lie back in southeast
Lebanon, in a secret encampment to which Bourne and
Rebeka escaped following a firefight weeks ago? The
complex trail links to the mission given to Treadstone
directors Peter Marks and Soraya Moore: find the semimythic terrorist assassin known as Nicodemo. In the
course of Bourne's desperate, deadly search for a secret
that will alter the future of the entire world, he will
experience both triumph and loss, and his life will
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

never be the same. Now everything turns on the amnesiac.
Bourne must learn his identity and purpose before both
he and Rebeka are killed. From Stockholm to Washington,
D.C., from Mexico City to Beijing, the web of lies and
betrayals extends into a worldwide conspiracy of
monumental proportions.
Robert Ludlum's The Utopia Experiment Kyle Mills 2013
While assessing the military potential of a new
intelligence device, Covert-One's Colonel Jon Smith
realizes the technology must never fall into the hands
of America's enemies.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne Sanction Eric Van
Lustbader 2008-07-29 Jason Bourne returns to Georgetown
University and the mild world of his alter ego, David
Webb, hoping for normalcy. But after so many adrenalinesoaked years of risking his life, Bourne finds himself
chafing under the quiet life of a linguistics professor.
Aware of his frustrations, his academic mentor,
Professor Specter, asks for help investigating the
murder of a former student by a previously unknown
Muslim extremist sect. The young man died carrying
information about the group's terrorist activities,
including an immediate plan to attack the United States.
The organization, the Black Legion, and its lethal plot
have also popped up on the radar of Central
Intelligence, where new director Veronica Hart is
struggling to assert her authority. Sensing an
opportunity to take control of CI by showing Hart's
incompetence, National Security Agency operatives plan
to accomplish what CI never could-hunt down and kill
Bourne. In Europe, Bourne's investigation into the Black
Legion turns into one of the deadliest and most tangled
operations of his double life-the pursuit of the leader
of a murderous terrorist group with roots in the darkest
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days of World War II-all while an assassin as brilliant
and damaged as himself is getting closer by the minute .
. .
Robert Ludlum's The Cassandra Compact Robert Ludlum
2010-04-01 For over thirty years, Robert Ludlum has been
acknowledged as the master of international suspense and
intrigue. In 2000, Ludlum managed to raise the bar yet
again with his widely acclaimed bestsellers The
Prometheus Deception and The Hades Factor, the first
novel in his exciting Covert-One series. Now Covert-One
is back, in a novel that could only have come from the
imagination of the world's greatest storyteller. "What
they're going to do, I never would have believed it.
It's insanity!" They were the final words spoken by Yuri
Danko, an officer in the medical division of Russia's
security service, before his body was ripped apart by a
spray of assassins' bullets. In possession of Danko's
classified papers, Covert-One operative Jon Smith and
CIA undercover agent Randi Russell have unearthed a
terrifying global conspiracy that threatens to unleash a
plague of immeasurable proportions. A Serb terrorist has
been dispatched from Russia to spirit hazardous vials of
deadly bacteria into the United States. His mission:
deliver it to an unknown American government agent-- a
shadowy figure whose own motives for acquiring the
bioweapon are made all the more unfathomable when both
men are found murdered, and the strain is stolen. Now
Smith and Russell must track it down, find the madman
who possesses it, and stop him before he holds a
defenseless world hostage with the power to render the
human race extinct.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Patriot Attack Kyle Mills
2016-04-26 Robert Ludlum's bestselling Covert-One series
continues with an exciting new novel by New York Times
robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

bestselling author Kyle Mills. An attack on a Japanese
warship brings Japan and China to the brink of war.
Meanwhile, top Covert-One operative Colonel Jon Smith is
sent on a mission to recover mysterious material from
the wreckage of the Fukushima nuclear reactor. When
Smith fails to return, CIA agent Randi Russell heads off
on an unsanctioned mission to find him. She quickly
discovers that the missing samples may be evidence that
Japan, led by hawkish military chief of staff Masao
Takahashi, has been secretly developing next-generation
weapon systems in preparation for a conflict with China.
If the Covert-One team can't prevent General Takahashi
from provoking a war, the entire world will be dragged
into a battle certain to kill tens of millions of people
and leave much of planet uninhabitable for centuries.
THE CHILD OF JUDAS Violet Winspear 2015-01-01 Weddings
should be a joyful occasion?the beginning of a rosy life
with the one you love. But for Fenella, this wedding is
the scene of a crime, and she’s the main suspect. After
changing places with the real bride, now Fenella’s
taking the vows instead! When the groom, Heraklion,
discovers he’s been deceived, he vows to punish her for
it. But the truth is, Fenella’s in love with him. Their
marriage is off to a bittersweet start… Frailty, thy
name is woman!
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne Retribution Eric Van
Lustbader 2013-12-03 Jason Bourne is one of the most
popular and compelling characters in modern fiction.
Originally created by bestselling author Robert Ludlum,
now New York Times bestselling writer Eric Van Lustbader
carries on Ludlum's legacy with a new novel about the
rogue secret agent who has lost his memory . . . Jason
Bourne has been pursued by powerful governments--and
escaped. Hunted by the most skilled assassins in the
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world--and outsmarted them. Targeted by terrorists--and
defeated their plans for global chaos. But now, Bourne
wants only one thing: retribution. THE BOURNE
RETRIBUTION Bourne's friend Eli Yadin, head of Mossad,
learns that Ouyang Jidan, a senior member of China's
Politburo, and a major Mexican drug lord may have been
trafficking in something far more deadly than drugs.
Yadin needs Bourne to investigate. Bourne agrees, but
only because he has a personal agenda: Ouyang Jidan is
the man who ordered Rebeka--one of the only people
Bourne has ever truly cared about--murdered. Bourne is

robert-ludlums-the-ares-decision-covert-one-8-kyle-mills

determined to avenge her death, but in the process he
becomes enmeshed in a monstrous world-wide scheme
involving the Chinese, Mexicans, and Russians. Bourne's
increasingly desperate search for Ouyang takes him from
Tel Aviv to Shanghai, Mexico City, and, ultimately, a
village on China's coast where a clever trap has been
laid for him. Bourne finds himself pursued on all sides
and unsure whom he can trust. As he moves closer to
Ouyang, closer to avenging the woman he loved, he also
moves ever closer to his own death . . .
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